
From: Melendez, Ernesto
Sent: 7/23/2010 9:01:12 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting request with Commissioner Bohn & Energy Advisors

Actually I am working on leaving state employment. I put my
resume into two agencies, Johnson's staffing and Pathways, plus I have a couple
of friends looking in their firms. One is Keker and Van Nest, they are
having problems with a lady there and she has been placed on probation for
something she did, very unprofessional, and from what I am hearing she may not
last the entire 60 day.

Ernesto
Melendez
Administrative Assistant

Office of Commissioner John 
Bohn

California Public Utilities 
Commission

(415) 703-1840

mel@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 8:44 AM 
To: Melendez,
Ernesto
Subject: RE: Meeting request with Commissioner Bohn & 
Energy Advisors

Awesome, thanks - just let me know on the meeting.
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And Hang in there, maybe just a few more months on that one issue....?

From: Melendez, Ernesto 
[mailto:ernesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 
8:42 AM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: Meeting request with 
Commissioner Bohn & Energy Advisors

I miss you too, I have been having stomach issues again, the
stress level here has doubled for me since I have had to deal with a certain
advisor and chief of staff that don't want to give me the info to do my
job.

Sorry for venting, I will get on this request pronto, as soon as
Robert K gets in I will show him remind him about equal time and get back to you
to schedule something.

Hope all is going well for you, your hubby, and wonderful little 
boy.

Ernesto
Melendez
Administrative Assistant

Office of Commissioner John 
Bohn

California Public Utilities 
Commission

(415) 703-1840

mel@cpuc.ca.gov
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From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 8:35 AM 
To: Melendez,
Ernesto
Subject: Meeting request with Commissioner Bohn & Energy 
Advisors

Hi Ernie,
I hope
you are well - I haven't seen you the last couple of times I've been on the 5th 
floor at the Commission. I'm attaching a meeting request to meet with your 
boss next week, if possible. The Commissioner has already accepted an 
equal time meeting with other parties in these cases and so PG&E is just 
asking for equal time here. Let me know if this date works for the 
Commissioner; if not, give me a call and hopefully we can find another time that 
works soon. Hope to talk with you soon!

Be well,
Trina
973-6490
«Bohn Meeting Request for 
7-27-10.DOC»
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